
AN IRISH UPATE
Student  Trustee  Report

 A P R I L  2 0 1 9    R E P O R T  # 7

WHAT'S INSIDE:

E A S T E R  M A S S

S T .  P A T ' S  S A Y S  N O

B O O K  F A I R

C E L E B R A T I O N  O F  Y O U T H

T R A C K  A N D  F I E L D

 

 

The Irish hosted many enthralling events this

 

April! This month St. Patrick's held a Decades

 

Dance, Easter Mass, and Lent Confessions just

 

to name a few! The Irish raised their voices 

against education reforms, prepared vigoursly

 

for Muskoka Woods, and got to check out some

 

amazing books at our Book Fair! We have 

many amazing things in store for May, but 

first let's reflect on all the fantastic things we 

did in April!

OUR APRIL
AT  A  GLANCE . . .

Upcoming Events

April 25 - Midterm Reports go Home
April 25 - Easter Celebration Mass
May 6 through 10 - Muskoka Woods 2019
May 11 - Prom
May 16 - Spring Into Summer Musical



Easter Mass 
Many happy Easter blessings occurred during the Irish
Lenten journey! Hopefully everyone had a safe and fun
Easter. The Irish hosted Lent Confessions on April 4th to
renew our hearts in preparation for Jesus' resurrection.
The Irish will rejoice and praise together as a family on
April 25th. May we enter this rebirth of spirit and use it to
our fullest advantage to carry out God's word and to be a
light within the rest of the community as always.
 

st. pat's says no
St. Patrick's stood up to changes within the education
system on April 4th, and did so with class and
sophistication. The spirit of St. Pat's was prominent as we
stood hand-in-hand with community members to show
our appreciation for schools, the staff within them, and the
impact they have on all of us. An organized group led by
Niamh Ellwood marched down to Michigan and Murphy
Rd. in a unified group. Their passion and dedication was
recognized Lambton-wide. 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR

On April 11th and 12th,  we hosted the Scholastic Book Fair!
This fantastic event is always well-received within the school!
St. Patrick's has been working hard to incorporate more
literature within classes, and this book fair provides students
with the opportunity to find stories they love at a price that
they can afford! And if you aren't a bookworm, well, there was
still fun widgets and even a giant stuffed bear that could be
won! 
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" I  A M  T H E  R E S U R R E C T I O N  A N D  T H E  L I F E .  T H E  O N E  W H O  B E L I E V E S  I N  M E

W I L L  L I V E ,  E V E N  T H O U G H  T H E Y  D I E ;  A N D  W H O E V E R  L I V E S  B Y  B E L I E V I N G  I N

M E  W I L L  N E V E R  D I E .  D O  Y O U  B E L I E V E  T H I S ? "

- J O H N  1 1 : 2 5 - 2 6
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YMCA CELEBRATION OF YOUTH

TRACK & FIELD AND SPRING SPORTS

The YMCA opens up scholarship opportunities for
outstanding youth within the community each year
with their "Celebration of Youth" program. These
scholarships showcase the amazing students we
have at St. Patrick's with students receiving the
Philanthropy Award, Social Justice Award,
Creativity Award, Arts & Culture Award, and YMCA
Celebration of Youth Committee Award! These
outstanding souls are just some of the shining stars
we have at St. Pat's!

There are many spring sports that have started up! Rugby,
Soccer, Badminton, and of course Track and Field! Each
year, St. Pat's dominates the fields and shows what hard
work, dedication, and brilliant coaches can do! The Irish
will have their first Track and Field meet this upcoming
April 27th and are sure to make the school proud! Best of
luck to all the amazing spring sports teams as they
showcase our amazing athletes and teamwork!


